
From: Wolfgang R. <  
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 11:25 AM 
To: Wanda Bradbury 
Subject: We Have No Reason to Believe 5G Is Safe - Scientific American Blog Network  
  
https://blogs.scientificamerican.com/observations/we-have-no-reason-to-believe-5g-is-safe/   
 
Dear Mayor and Council we need independent studies to reveal the factual evidence of the 
health risks posed by 5G millimeter waves that would be bombarding us with billions of Hertz 
per second and so far the telecommunications authority have not shown us the burden of proof 
that 5G will be 100% safe for our families, our children and guests ---- before we allow 5G into 
our village. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Wolfgang Lindemann 
 
Rainbow Plaza, Whistler, BC 
 




